
5/10/95 Coastal Quilters Board Meeting

1Minutes were approved from April.

II. Judy Gorrindo asked the Board to please turn in receipts as quickly as possible to the Treasurer.
She thanked the Board for keeping within the expenditure range of the budget

III. Our list of individuals approved to use Kinko's was updated

N. Verna Smith suggested donations of$5 for 6 tickets on the Opportunity Quilt as an incentive.
This was approved by the Board

V. Judy will be going on vacation the day after the Quilt Show ends. Please contact Lynn Laughrin
for matters that can't wait until Judy returns.

VI. Although note cards of the Santa Barbara Quilt cannot be ready for the Quilt Show, we may still
talk about pursuing the idea at the next Board meeting if there is still interest in the project

VII. Karin Cooper said many books were donated by the family of a friend of Susie Carters. These
books are mostly from the '80's, and Karin will set up a 'bargain box at a future meeting to re-
ceive donations for them

VIII. Lynn Langhrin clarified that we will be getting the '95 Hoffman Challenge quilts to show in
November of 1995.

IX. Claire Hemke has talked to Hospice about the possibility of making quilts for them. She will
report more on this at a future Guild meeting.

X It was suggested that we ask members at the Guild meetings to take newsletters to their friends
who don't attend meetings. This would save money, as many are having to be sent out

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Mihora-Scholl
Recording Secretary

**********
6/14 Agenda
1) Barbara Maxwell to precent a preposal on doing the Note Cards of SB quilt
2) Brainstorming-

What should we do with any profits we made on the quilt show?
a) Note Cards
b) Quilt~ng Olympics-

3) AnythingCJel~~ Ideas


